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NINE MILE POINT<UNIT 27 O BOX 63 LOCOMING NY 13083 TELEPHONE (118) 3452110

C.tober 16, 1989

Mr, william T. Russell
kegional Administrator
Region I, USNRC

475 Allendale Road

King Of Prussia, PA 19406

RE: Nine Mile Point Site
Docket No, 50-220/50-410

Dear Mr, Russell:

Enclosed is our response to the Notice Of Violation contained in your
Inspection Report No, 50-220/89-22 and 50-410/89-17, cated September 14, 1969,

We hereby request that the material submitted with this letter be
withheld from public disclosure in *that the response contains Safeguards
Information of a *ype specified in 10CFR73,21.

Sincerely,
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Joseph P, Beratta
Manager Nuclear Security

JPB/gd
Enclosures

WHEN SEPARATED FROM ENCLOSURES,
HANDLE THIS DOCUMENT AS DECONTROLLED



